
 

 

 
City of Venice 

Planning & Zoning Division 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Barry Snyder, Planning Commission Chairman 

 
FROM:  Christina Rimes, Administrative Coordinator 
 
SUBJECT: Advertisement of Public Hearing and Notice of Written Communications for Caithness 

Construction Office Project Petition No. 18-08SP  
DATE:  8/21/18 
 
 
 
This is to certify that the Public Hearing for this petition was appropriately advertised on 8/4/18 as 
required by the City of Venice Land Development Code. 
 
Proof of publication is on file in the Planning & Zoning office.  
 
One written communication has been received regarding this petition. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  File No.18-08SP  
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